
Report of the 9th meeting of the Technical Working Group (TWG) on Disaster-related Statistics: 

30 June 2021, 14:00 - 15:30 hours (Bangkok time) 
 

 

 

Next steps: 

1. The 10th meeting of the TWG will be in the form of the Asia Pacific Regional Symposium on 

Disaster-related Statistics which will be held on 27 July 2021.  

 

This is organized by the Ministry of National Development Planning (Bappenas), the Central Bureau 

Statistics Indonesia (Badan Pusat Statistik), the National Disaster Management Agency (BNPB), the 

Department of Statistics, MIPA, the Syiah Kuala University and the UN Statistical Institute for Asia 

and the Pacific (UN SIAP). It is also in collaboration with the Indonesian Statistical Society Forum 

(FMS) and the TWG on disaster-related statistics of the UNESCAP.  

 

2. The Chair of the TWG will be invited to present on the regional collaboration to support country-

level initiative on disaster statistics, to include an overview of the TWG and how countries could 

optimize the use of the TWG to initiate disaster-related statistics in the region. 

 

3. The members of the TWG are enjoined to participate in the Regional Symposium and will be provided 

the invitation and links to the event by the Secretariat.  

 

4. The information and materials for the Regional Symposium will be available in the confluence 

platform after the event.  

 

 


